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News & Announcements: 
v Additions to Foothill GE: The following courses were approved on February 7th for Foothill GE for 2023-

24: 
◇ Area I—Humanities: ART 2D, ART 20, ETHN 7 
◇ Area VI—United States Cultures & Communities: ETHN 7, ETHN 8 

 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 MATH - Applied Linear Algebra Laboratory Experiences     J. Anderson 
 
v New Degree Proposal: CCC approved the following proposal on February 7th. Please contact your 

Curriculum Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 ◇ Bachelor in Science in Industrial Technology and Building Construction Management B. Murphy 
 
v New Degree Application: Also at the February 7th meeting, CCC approved an application for the 

following degree, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming meeting. 
 ◇ Associate in Arts in Social Work and Human Services for Transfer Degree (ADT)  P. Gibbs 
 
v Equity in the COR: At the February 7th meeting, CCC continued discussing the draft Guiding Principles 

for Equitable CORs document, which will serve as a resource for faculty when creating or updating CORs 
from an equity perspective. The breakout groups formed during the previous meeting resumed, each of 
which focused on a specific section of the document. The CCC Team plans to update the draft, 
incorporating feedback provided by the breakout groups and others, for discussion at the February 21st 
CCC meeting, to keep us on track to meet our goal of forwarding a final draft to Academic Senate for 
review by the end of winter quarter. 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, April 21st: Deadline to submit curriculum (program) sheets for 2023-24 in CourseLeaf CAT 
(must be in "Curriculum Coordinator" status by this date)—if you are a curriculum sheet owner, expect 
to receive an email from Mary in early March with more details/information 

 


